
 
 
 
 
 
 

 T  
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Beaver Bank Kinsac Bulletin 
The Voice of the Beaver Bank Community Awareness Association 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Date: August 2019       Issue #136 

 

 

 
Community Date Book 

Proudly sponsored by: 
 
 
 
 

See us on the Web at 
www.barrettlumber.com 

 

 

1st & 3rd Monday of 
each month – 
Keeners bingo at 
the BBKCC  
 
Sept 7th – Beaver 
Bank Harvest Street 
Party!  
 
Oct 25th – Church of 
the Good Shepherd 
Wine and Cheese 
Silent Auction  

http://www.barrettlumber.com/


Your fire department 
continues to be busy 
training and responding to 
calls within our community. 
Since the last update for the 
Bulletin we have responded 
to 26 pages for assistance; 
19 medical assists, 2 alarm 
activations, 2 illegal burns, 
1 motor vehicle accident, 1 
mutual aid structure fire, 
and 1 tree/power pole/wires 
fire.  This brings our total to 
86 calls so far this year. 
 
The fire department 
celebrated its 54th year of 
service to the community 
with our annual banquet 
just recently and we would 
like to take some time to 
recognise some 
achievements by members 
of the fire department 
during the past year.  
 
In recognition for years of 
service for those that 
continue to actively serve 
with the fire department and 
with our fire fighter’s 
association, we would like 
to note the following: 
 
Don Connor – 45 Years of 
Service with HRM Fire / 40 
years service with the 
Beaver Bank – Kinsac Fire 
Department 
Paul Connor – 25 Years of 
Service 
Kevin Crewe – 15 years of 
Service 
Steve Warren – 5 Years of 
Service 
Gord West – Our former 
Fire Chief and now District 
Chief with HRM Fire – we 
recognised his continued 
service with the Beaver 
Bank – Kinsac Fire Fighters 

Association – 40 years of 
dedicated service. 
 
We also have departmental 
awards for Fire Fighter of 
the Year and Rookie of 
the Year, both awarded to 
members within our 
department. Our “Rookie of 
the Year” award was 
awarded to rookie fire 
fighter Perri-Ann Wyatt. Our 
highest award is “Fire 
Fighter of the Year” which 
for this year went to Ken 
Tweddle.  
 
The fire department are 
pleased to congratulate and 
welcome into the fire 
department family Cara 
Stymest who recently 
successfully completed her 
Volunteer Recruit Training 
program. As well we had a 
fire fighter move into the 
area, Mr Robert A. 
Schwartz with previous 
volunteer fire fighting 
experience in HRM. They 
and have joined our ranks 
to continue the legacy of 
the volunteer fire 
department serving within 
our community. 
 
Our cool Spring has finally 
worked its way into 
Summer and the above 
normal temperatures have 
definitely been a challenge. 
The members of the fire 
department would like 
everyone recognize the 
signs and symptoms of 
three different heat 
emergencies: heat stroke, 
heat exhaustion, and heat 
cramps. We have included 
some tips to help beat the 
heat and prevent a heat 

emergency from occurring 
to you or your family 
members.  

 
School is out and more and 
more people are getting out 
in their backyards, 
gardening, relaxing, 
opening up their pools, and 
heading out on the road for 
summertime activities or 
vacation.  I would like to 
take a quick moment to 
pass along a few safety tips 
so that we can have a safe 
summer. If you have a pool, 
please do not leave young 
children unsupervised, it 
only takes a moment of 
inattention for a tragedy to 
occur. For the motoring 
public, please drive safely 
as children are out of 
school and on the go. Also 
be aware of our motorcycle 
friends on the road as 
sometimes they are harder 
to see than a larger vehicle 
and most importantly, 
please do not drink and 
drive. As first responders,  
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Update from Station 48 – Summer is here, be safe out there 



Beaver Bank Kinsac Lions Club   

 
unfortunately we see on a 
regular basis the tragedy 
that can occur on the roads 
in our community and we 
want everyone to get home  

 
safe. 
 
From our fire department 
family to yours, we wish 
everyone a safe summer. 

 
Until next time – stay and 
play safe. 
Kevin Crewe – Station 
Chief

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Club President: Lion Bob Trowsdale  
Club 1st Vice:     
Club 2nd Vice:    
Secretary: Ineke de Groot 
Treasurer – Lion Santina Loppie 
Membership Chair – Lion Beverley 
Hubley 
Tail Twister – Lion Celina Slongo 
 

Lion Tamer – Lion Jim Bulger 
Past king Lion – Lion Wade Aalders 
1st Year Directors –  
 Lion Rosemary Hatcher 
 Lion Brian Britten 
2nd Year Directors –  
 Lion Veronica Webb 
 Lion Willie Hubley 
Nomination and election chair - Lion 
Marjie Hartlen 

   Beaver Bank-Kinsac Lions Club 
   40 Sandy lake Road 
      Beaver Bank NS 

 
         New officers 2019 -2020 
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Even though we don’t 
have regular club 
meetings over the summer 
months, we have still been 
very busy.  We have the 
Barrett gate painting 
project underway and we 
are about half done this 
project as of the middle of 
July!  Thanks to all of 
those who have 
volunteered! 
 
We also had our 
wilderness camping trip in 
July.  We had 14 people 
come out to this event, we 
had a great night, the kids 

all had a blast!  Thanks to 
Shawn, we had an 
inflatable kayak that the 
kids were able to use, they 
swam in the lake for hours. 

We have our club BBQ 
coming up in August, 
check out our Facebook 
page for details.  Also, if 
you are a current member, 
keep an eye on your 
email; as details will be out 
in the next few weeks for 
that event! 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Beaver Bank ATV Club  
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Right: An area that people have been using to go 
around the gate, Barrett does not allow anyone on their 
property that does not have a key.  Please contact BLC 
to get a sign up for the stewardship course to obtain a 
key. 

 

Left: Newly 
painted and new 
sign added to the 
gate on Rosley 
Road. 



Make a lasting Impact! Be 
an Early Childhood 
Educator in Nova Scotia  

A career in early childhood 
education provides a range 
of opportunities to work with 
young children from birth to 
12 years of age, and their 
families. 
As an early childhood 
educator some of the 
places you can work 
include a regulated 
childcare or pre-primary 
program, a family home day 
care agency or an early 
intervention program 
supporting families and 
children. Your career could 
also lead to training the 
next generation of early 
childhood educators as an 
instructor in an ECE training 
program or to a position 
with the provincial 
government supporting 
children and youth 
programs. And more! 

You can train at one of our 
recognized post-secondary 
institutions. You can take a 
2-year diploma program, or 
a 4-year degree program. 

Training is available in 
French through the 
Université Sainte-Anne. 
Mi’kmaq students may also 
train in a Mi’kmaw 
environment that reflects 
their language and culture 
through the Nova Scotia 
Community College in 
Wagmatcook. 

Fund your training? 

Whether you’re new to early 
childhood education or want 
to upgrade your skills, there 

are programs to help you 
return to learning. From 
scholarships to bursaries to 
tuition support, learn about 
the range of options you 
may be eligible for - 
https://www.ednet.ns.ca/ec
e/fund-your-training . 

Work as an Early 
Childhood Educator 
Current opportunities in 
early childhood education 
can be found within the 
following job sites. 

[Enter “early childhood 
educator” as the job title 
and search for jobs where 
you want to work]  

https://www.jobbank.gc.ca/h
ome 
https://www.careerbeacon.c
om 
https://www.indeed.ca/ 
https://careers.novascotia.c
a/searchjobs 
https://jobs.ednet.ns.ca/ 

Educators who work in 
regulated childcare in Nova 
Scotia are required to hold 
a classification. Some pre-
primary programs also 
require classification. 

Learn more about each 
classification and how to 
apply - 
https://www.ednet.ns.ca/e
arlyyears/pd/Classificatio
nforStaff.shtml 

 
Need More information? -  
https://www.ednet.ns.ca/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bill’s Blog 
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Beaver Bank Community 
Information Hub News    
On June 8th, once again, 
Iron Mountain provided us 
with their Shredding truck to 
help us gather non- 
perishable goods and cash 
donations for Beacon 
House.  Three of their staff 
also volunteered to come 
and help the Hub Team 
with this successful event. 
Iron Mountain Services also 
include Records and 
Information Management; 
the storing of 68 exabytes 
of Customer Data; secure 
shredding of Disc 
information and the 
scanning of approx. 300 
million images per year by 
their Management Solutions 
Team.   
 
We are grateful for their 
continued support. Another 
Shredathon  is tentatively 
planned for Saturday, 
October 19th . (look for 
advertising closer to the 
date for confirmation). 
   
During the months of 
September and October we 
hope to record some stories 
of Beaver Bank down 
through the years so if you 
have some special or 
memorable anecdotes we 
would appreciate a phone 
call at 902- 252-3291 to 
make the arrangements.  
We can give you a copy of 
the recording and can also 
offer to have a copy kept at 
Fultz House, depending 
upon your wishes. 
 
We do still have some 2019 
Beaver Bank Heritage 
calendars at a reduced sale 

price of $5.00.  Call us to 
arrange pick up. 
 
Beaver Bank Community 
Information Hub   
Phone: 902-252-3291                               
Email:bbcommunityhub@g
mail.com  
 
The Hub Team  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Beaver Bank Community Information Hub  
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Brown Hall available for rent 
Birthday parties, wedding showers, 

baby showers, etc. 
Please call 902-865-0757 and leave 

a message and someone will get 
back to you. 

 

mailto:bbcommunityhub@gmail.com
mailto:bbcommunityhub@gmail.com


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

I want to take this 

opportunity to congratulate 

all high school graduates on 

successfully completing this 

chapter of your life! As a 

former teacher, it’s always 

rewarding to see our youth 

finish another year with 

more knowledge and 

confidence than they had 

last September. Take time 

to remember the many 

teachers you’ve had over 

the past 13 years, all of 

whom contributed to 

preparing you for this 

occasion. Please, keep 

celebrations under control 

and stay safe! Wishing all 

students, teachers, and 

support staff, a happy 

summer! 

 

PROSPECTS ARE 

BRIGHT FOR OUR  
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Thank you to everyone who 
came out and enjoyed 
another Canada Day in 
Beaver Bank!! The weather 
didn’t dampen anyone’s 
good time.  We had our 
biggest Canada Day 
Breakfast yet with over 460 
breakfasts served! A 
special thanks to all our 
volunteers who make this 
evening possible from the 
Breakfast staff, the Flag 
raising, the fireworks and 
everything in between!  We 
will see you next year!  
 
A Huge Welcome to our 
2019-2020 Board of 
directors:  
Chair – Gord West  
Vice Chair – Kevin Crewe 
Treasurer – Jamie-Lynn 
Davey 
Directors:  
Cheryl McKillop 
Victor Sampson 
Mitch Matthews 
Andrew Tufts  
Collette Berezowski 
Lisa Walters 
Melanie Matheson 
Roberta Hibbert  

We have a couple 
vacancies on our Board for 
the following positions:  
 
Bar Manager - The Bar 
Manager is responsible for 
the operation and 
management of all bar 
operations for the BBKCC 

Secretary - The Secretary is 
responsible for general 
correspondence and for  

 

 

 
internal communication 
within the Society. 

Youth Rep - To coordinate 
youth events at the BBKCC.  

If you are interested or 
would like more info please 
email us at 
bbkcc@eastlink.ca or call 
902-865-5114.  As always, 
we always welcome new 
Directors as well!  

Chase the ace will be back 
this Fall!  Stay tuned to our 
Facebook and web site for 
updates!   

Our Fall program schedule 

will be available soon!  

Keep an eye on our 

Facebook and web site for 

updates!  

 

We hope to see everyone 

(19+) out on Sept 7 for our 

first ever Harvest Street 

Party!  This is a great 

opportunity to meet your 

neighbours and invite some 

friends!  Admission,  

 

 

 

 

 

BBQ and rides home (within 

the Beaver Bank 

community boundaries)  

are all free!  Live Music by 3 

way Radio!  

 

We are now booking into 

our 2020 wedding season!  

Book your tour today!  We 

also have incredible spaces 

for parties, showers, 

meetings and so much 

more with unbeatable rates!  

Give us a call and we would 

be happy to help plan your 

next event!  

 

Are you part of a registered 

not for profit serving Beaver 

Bank?  Did you know we 

have space available free to 

groups in these criteria on 

Monday and Tuesday 

evenings at the BBKCC?! 

Reach out if we can help 

your group!  

 

 

 

 

 

Beaver Bank Kinsac Community Centre  
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Above:  Some community members enjoying our Canada Day Breakfast!  
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Speed Sign Information 
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Have you seen the speed sign 
around the community?  We 
are collecting data to help 
combat speeding on the Beaver 
Bank Road.  To report speeding 
issues in your area please call 
the RCMP non emergency 
number at 902-244-7208 .  If 
you suspect someone is driving 
under the influence or, have 
another road related 
emergency please call 911. 
 
 For more information or to 
request a location for the speed 
sign please call the Beaver 
Bank Community Hub (Located 
in the BBKCC) at 902-252-3291 
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WHITE-BARNES, Daphne 
Age 73, of Halifax 
Passed away Sunday, July 7, 2019 with her children 
at her side.  Born Sept 25, 1945, in Garnish, NL.  She 
was the 1st of two daughters born to Raymond & 
Olive (nee Riggs) White.  Daphne is predeceased by 
her parents, her 1st husband & the father of her 
children, Clyde Lively, & her 2nd husband, Freleand 
Barnes.  She is survived by: Sister, Carol Anne 
(Lloyd) MacKinnon, & her nephews, Timothy & Alan, 
Charlottetown, PEI, Children:Sherry Lively (Carman 
Slaunwhite), Beaver Bank Jamie Lively, Beaver Bank 
Suzanne Lively (Michael Holleran), Halifax  
Grandchildren; Lexie, Jessica, & Vivienne. Great-
grandchildren; Addison, Bexley, & Violet. Daphne had 
an active lifestyle, living her life to the fullest, until her 
health dictated otherwise.  Her love of family and 
friends was a primary focus.  Her passion for life-long 
learning, led her in many directions over the years, 
including cooking, gardening, oil painting, 
photography, woodcarving, and woodworking.  This 
thirst for knowledge combined with a natural talent 
led to her receiving a diploma for a two-year course 
for Furniture & Cabinetry-making at NSCC. Her 
energy and zest for life will be missed by all who 
knew her. Cremation has taken place. A private 
gathering of family and close friends will be held later, 
so that out-of-town family members may be able to 
join us as well. In honor of her memory, & her great 
love of gardening, we, the family, would like to 
encourage you to add a new plant or ornament to 
your own garden, in celebration of Daphne's life. 
 

 
 

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO 

SUPPORTS THE BEAVER BANK 

BULLETIN!  PICK UP YOUR COPY AT 

BARRETT LUMBER, BEAVER BANK 

STATION, BEAVER BANK PIZZA, FOO 

SING, TUCKER LAKE PIZZA, THE 

BEAVER BANK KINSAC COMMUNITY 

CENTRE, THE GUARDIAN 

PHARMACY, CHENS, BEAVER BANK 

CONVENIENCE AND, THE LIONS 

CLUB! 
 

Shano Patricia Ann ( Pat)  
It is with great sadness that we announce the 
passing of Patricia Ann Shano age 67 of Kingston 
formally of beaverbank surrounded by her loving 
family at the valley regional hospital, Kentville on the 
morning of Sunday April 21 2019, Born in Annapolis 
Royal she was the daughter of Rita (woods) and the 
late Carrol Burrell. Pat studied nursing at NSCC 
Dartmouth and went on to work at the Victoria 
General Hospital, Halifax.After starting a family of 
her own in Beaverbank Pat and her Husband 
decided to become foster parents of many children 
who still carry loving memories of their time spent 
with her. Pat's love of gardening, swimming,and 
music came second to the great love she had for her 
children and grandchildren. She always looked 
forward to visits,baking all their favorite treats.Pat 
will be deeply missed by her loving husband of 48 
years Ronald Shano; Daughters 
Tanya,(Kevin)Lindsay, (Cougar) Sons Gerry, Joey 
(Kelly); Mother Rita Burrell; sister's Mary 
(Monty),Lynn (Dave),Kim (Rick),her brother Gerry; 
(Margie);Grandchildren, Alex, Avery, 
Kaylynn,Connor,Nolan,Grace,Gavin. Pat was 
predeceased by her dad Carrol Burrell.In keeping 
with Pat's wishes cremation has taken place with a 
private family service in Middletown N.S Donations 
in Memory of Pat may be made to the Crohn's and 
Colitis foundation of Canada. 

 

Announcements  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
: 
 
 

  

 

  

Church of the Good Shepherd 
Anglican Church of Canada 
28 Trinity Lane, Beaver Bank 
Rector: Rev. Cathy Lee 
Cunningham 
Sunday Service 10:00 AM  
Family, friends and new 
members welcome. 
Church Wardens 
Dwain Gordon 864-0024  
Jill Evans-Glenen  223-7266 
Past Warden 
Brian Britten  864-0678 
Please contact Rev. Cathy Lee 
regarding Baptisms, Weddings, 
Illness or a Pastoral visit at 865-
0203. 
We actively support Beacon 
House and donations can be 
brought to the Church on 
Sunday mornings. 
Hall Rentals 
Fred Cox  864-1090 
Marjie Hartlen 719-7760 
Please check out our website at 
beaverbankchurch.com 
Mark your calendar for 2019 
Friday, October 25th, Wine and 
Cheese Silent Auction 
Saturday, Nov 16th, Turkey 
Supper   4 to 6 
 
Faith Baptist Church 
299 Stokil Dr., Lr Sackville 
Phone: Office 865-5419 
Kitchen / Hall: 865-3773 
Email: 
faithbaptist@ns.aliantzinc.ca 
Website: http://faithbaptist.ca 
Pastor: Rev. Borden Scott 865-
8224 
Sunday Service: 10:30 am 
 

Living Hope Baptist Church 
Address: 971 Windgate Drive 
Worship: Sundays 10:00 am 
Sunday school: Sunday 9:00 
am 
Pastor: Rev. Kelly Holt 

First Sackville Presbyterian 
60 Beaver Bank Rd. 
Lr. Sackville 
(Across from Glendale Plaza) 
Minister: Rev. Ken MacLeod 
Church Office:865-4053 
(machine) 
Email: kenandmarilyn 
@eastlink.ca 
Sunday Services: 9:30 am 
Sunday School: 9:40 am 
 
 
 
 
 

Holy Trinity Pastoral Unit 
(Roman Catholic) 

3 locations 
St. Elizabeth Seton, 125 Metropolitan Ave. 
St. Francis of Assisi, Mount Uniacke 
St. John Vianney, 4 Beaver Bank Road 
4 Beaver Bank Road 
Lower Sackville, NS 
B4E 1G3 
865-2112 Ext 0 
office@holytrinityns.ca. 
 

Website: www.holytrinityns.ca 
Facebook @ HolyTrinity Pastoral Unit 
Pastor:  Fr. Bryan Sabourin  
Associate Fr. Yves Marchildon  
Deacons:   Deacon Rod Rowlands 
Director of Operations: Catherine Kidson 
Coordinator of Evangelization & Ministries 
Kate Pinto 
Coordinator of Discipleship: Alex Craven 
Office Manager:Vacant 
Weekend Masses: 
Saturday -    4:30 pm   St. John Vianney 
Sunday   -   8:00am St. Francis of Assisi 
       10am St. John Vianney 
       12noon St. Elizabeth Seton 
WeekDay Masses: 
Tuesday 7:00 pm St. Elizabeth Seton 
Wednesday - Friday 9:00 am St. John 
Vianney 
(followed by Exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament until 9:00pm) 
Confessions: Saturday 3:45- 4:15 pm 
(SJV) Tues. 6:30 to 6:45pm (SES) 
Wednesday 8:30-8:45am or by 
appointment. 
 
  
St. Francis by the Lakes Anglican 
Church 
192 First Lake Drive 
Lwr. Sackville NS 
Archdeacon Mark Kingsbury 902 223-3120 
Rev’d Ken Turner 902 865-8559 
Rev’d Faye Forbes 902 860-2752 
Rev’d Joan Helpard 902 865-6993 
Schedule of Service 
Sept – June 8:00 A.M.  10:00 A.M. 
Summer July – August 9:00 A.M. 
Hall Rental Donna 902 865-8169    
 
Sackville Independent Baptist 
Address: 92 Beaver Bank Road 
Pastors: Pastor Jeremy Eastwood 
and Pastor Greg Little 
Phone: 864-3433 
www.sackvilleindependentbaptist.org 
Sunday Service: 11:00am, & 6pm 
Sunday school: 9:45am for all ages  
Wednesday: Prayer meeting 7:15 pm 
“Serving Him only by His grace and power” 
(Ephesians 3:7-8) 
 
 

 

 
Sackville United Baptist Church 
Address: 1240 Old Sackville Rd 
Pastor:  Pastor Peter Metcalfe 
Phone: 902-865-3681 
Sunday Service and Sunday School 
10:30 am 
 
St. John the Evangelist Anglican 
Church 
Rector: Rev. Norma Mitchell 
Church: 954 Old Sackville Road, 
Sackville 
Church Hall: 934 Old Sackville Road, 
Sackville 
Parish Office Telephone: 864-3154 
Parish Hall Telephone: 865-7107 
Email: sjte@ns.aliantzinc.ca 
Services: 8:30 a.m. & 10:30 a.m. on 
Sundays and 7:00 p.m. on Wednesdays 
 
Knox United Church  
567 Sackville Drive, PO Box 210  
Sackville, NS B4C 2S9 
 Interim Minister: Rev. Sandra Cox  
Church Office: 902-865-9216 
Office email: admin@knoxsackville.ca  
Website: www.knoxsackville.ca  
Worship Service: 10:30 am 
 Weekly Events:  
Time Out for Ladies - Wednesday @ 1pm  
Choir practice - Wednesday @ 7:30pm 
Gentle Yoga & Relaxation – 
Saturday@10am  
Youth Group – Sunday @ 7pm  
Mark Your Calendar:  
C.O.M.E. Free meals 3rd Thursday of 
each month 
Sept 8 - Sunday School Registration 
takes place 
Sept 8 - back to regular Church Office 
hours - 9am - 1pm Monday-Friday 
Sept 15 - Worship Service goes back to 
10:30am. 
Sept 21 - Next C.O.M.E. Free Meal - 
4:30-6pm. 
Sept 29 - Bedford Brass Concert 
Oct 18 - Sackville Concert Band 
Stay tuned for upcoming info on the free 
Food Truck that is coming to Sackville in 
October 
Nov 24 - 7pm, $40pp The Men of the 
Deeps, Christmas in the Mines 
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Church Services  

mailto:faithbaptist@ns.aliantzinc.ca
http://faithbaptist.ca/
mailto:office@holytrinityns.ca
http://www.holytrinityns.ca/
https://maps.google.com/?q=1240+Old+Sackville+Rd&entry=gmail&source=g
tel:(902)%20865-3681
mailto:sjte@ns.aliantzinc.ca


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

How to Contact Us: 

BBCAA 
 

Mailing Address: 
1583 Beaver Bank Road 

Beaver Bank NS  B4G1C6 
 

 
 
BBCAA Board of Directors: 
Chairperson:  Victor Cobb   864-4112 
Email: victor@hfx.eastlink.ca 

Vice Chair:  Dorothy Selig 

Officer:  Robert Crosby 

Treasurer: Brian Pitts  

Secretary: Felicia Romans 

Director:  Arthur Mitchell 

Director:  Rae Marlborough 

Director:  Marina Johnson 

Director:  Cheryl Leadlay 

Director: Allen Clay 

Director: Wade Slaunwhite  

Director: Keilie Samson 

Youth Rep: Josh Selig 
 

 

Web Admin: Kristina Crosby-Davis 

Beaver Bank Kinsac Bulletin 
Editor:  Jessica Gilby 
 
 

Beaver Bank Community 
Information Hub 
Phone:  902-252-3291 

 Email: bbcommunityhub@gmail.com 

Located at: 
1583 Beaver Bank Road 

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: 

www.beaverbank.ca 

Please submit articles for the next Bulletin by 
Sept 15th   for publication in October 

Guidelines for Submissions to the Bulletin 
 

The BBK Bulletin will be published 6 times this year (February, April, June, 
August, October, and December).  The deadline will usually be the 15th of the 
month before publication.  Please check the last page of the current Bulletin 
for the specific deadline date. 

Written submissions may be sent by email at beaverbankbulletin@gmail.com.  
For handwritten articles, please PRINT any names.  Articles may also be 
mailed to our mailing address.   Thank you. 

Burn Safe! 

 

Every day at 2pm the web site www.novascotia.ca/burnsafe is updated 
with burning restrictions.  If your county is red it means no burning that 
day, yellow means domestic brush burning is permitted between 7pm-
8am and green means domestic brush burning is permitted between 
2pm-8am.  For more information visit the web site.  If you do not have 
internet access and would like to know the burning restrictions for the 
day please call the community centre at 902-865-5114. 

Bedford Commons 

mailto:victor@hfx.eastlink.ca
http://www.novascotia.ca/burnsafe

